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August 14, 2013 

Dear Brethren and Friends: 

The Grand Master of the Most Worshipful Grand Lodge of Free and Accepted Masons of Washington 

cordially extends an invitation for you to attend a Cornerstone ceremony for the new Grand Lodge 

Office Building on October 19, 2013.  

After 156 years, the Grand Lodge of Washington has purchased a building that will support Grand Lodge 

operations, our Library and Museum, and serve as the corporate offices for Washington Masonic 

Charities. 

The Grand Lodge will open at 4:30 p.m., October 19, 2013, at: 

Horace W. Tyler Lodge, No. 290 
2530 Grandview Dr. W 
Tacoma, WA  98466 

The Grand Lodge Officers and Masons will then proceed to the new Grand Lodge Office Building. Guests 

and Non-Masons should go straight to the new building at: 

4970 Bridgeport Way West 
University Place, WA 98467 

The Cornerstone Ceremony is planned to start at 5:00 p.m. Following the Ceremony for the new Grand 

Lodge Building there will be a reception with food and drink in the new building, as well as an 

opportunity to tour the new facility and talk with some of the staff. 

Please join our Grand Master, Bruce E. Vesper, the Grand Lodge Team, Washington Masons, and friends 

from around the Jurisdiction in this historical event and celebration. 

Please RSVP by October 1, 2013, to Jane Davis at jane@freemason-wa.org or by calling 1-800-628-4732 

Sincerely yours, 

 
David P. Owen 
Grand Secretary  
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